
Bells Rd
St Leonards Rd

	 SH6 will be OPEN in 
BOTH directions

	 During Stage 4, St Leonards Road will 
be CLOSED at the intersection of SH6. 
People living on St Leonards Rd and 
wanting to travel to Blenheim will need 
to go up to Old Renwick Rd and follow 
the detour to Colemans Rd. If they are 
travelling towards Renwick/Nelson, 
they need to go via Jacksons Rd.
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SH6 Bells Rd /St Leonards Rd roundabout project
Stage 4: 17 May – 24 May 2024


